
THE ABBEY CHRISTIAN BROTHERS’ GRAMMAR SCHOOL

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND OUR SPECIAL

INVITATION

OPEN NIGHT
ON THURSDAY  25 TH JANUARY 2007 AT 7.00 P.M.

I LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE

HEADMASTER
MR. D. MCGOVERN

If you cannot attend Open Night and would like to

visit the school at a later date, please contact the

Headmaster on (028) 3026 3142
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